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Dear Committee Members I am writing to you today in support of HB 2589. We are in 

a large staff and provider crisis which is leaving individuals without the care they 

need. I support this legislation as I believe this is a step we can take to work on the 

provider crisis felt by many individuals in our state. Thank you for your time and 

consideration.  


